
6th Grade Math 
 

Dear Students and Families,  
  
 In this confusing time, I’m hoping that we can continue learning! I have opened up a 
google classroom page for each math class where students can ask me and their peers questions 
they might have. On the back are the assignments listed with what is expected to be completed. 
I would like students to use their test taking strategies to complete the math work, therefore 
they should not be leaving any questions blank and are trying something to find the best answer 
or chose the best multiple-choice response. There is a list of test taking strategies on my website 
that students are familiar with.  
In addition, the class textbook is available online at 
https://www.pearsonrealize.com/index.html#/. The students should know their 
username/passwords, but if they do not please email me. The work I provided is all review 
material, but Khan Academy is an excellent website for review – each topic on the website has a 
video to reteach the material if students forget or if parents need an explanation of the concept. 
My website will be updated with specific links from this website that will be helpful for them to 
reference. They should know their username and password for Khan Academy, as it is often used 
during intervention.  
 Please do your best to ensure that your child is working through the schedule I provided 
for each day. If you or your child need help with anything, please don’t hesitate to reach out! The 
“Expressions Equations Packet” was sent home if your student was in school on 3/13/2020 along 
with the Ready book. If your child was not in school, the Ready book pages will be ripped out and 
sent home along with the packet.  
 
 
Thank you for being patient through this time,  
Elaina Blenk 
6th Grade Math 
eblenk@southbuffalocs.org 
 
Helpful websites: 
 
https://www.pearsonrealize.com/index.html#/. 
 
https://www.khanacademy.org 
 
https://www.weareteachers.com/best-math-websites/ 
 
https://www.prodigygame.com 
 
 
 


